
Neptune Pacific STA Application (FCC File No. SES-STA-20031002-01363)From:
Lantor, Todd [TLantor@steptoe.com]
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2003 1:15 PM
To: Jeanette Spriggs
Cc: Shahnaz Ghavami
Subject: Neptune Pacific STA Application (FCC File No. SES-STA-20031002-01 363)

By this e-mail, Neptune Pacific License Corporation ("Neptune Pacific") requests
that the FCC's International Bureau limit its grant of Neptune Pacific's pending
request for Special Temporary Authority ("STA") (FCC File No. SES-STA-20031002-
01363) to use of the requested conventional C-band frequencies for operation of
its KA365 earth station.  Once Neptune Pacific provides the International Bureau
with an EMC analysis and the Bureau receives clearance from NTIA for use of the
requested extended C-band frequencies, Neptune Pacific hopes that the Bureau
will expeditiously grant Neptune Pacific STA to also use the extended C-band
frequencies, pending Bureau action on Neptune Pacific's pending application for
permanent authority to operate the KA365 earth station (FCC File No. SES-LIC-
20031002-01362).

Counsel to Neptune Pacific will file a letter with the Secretary's office later
today stating that Neptune Pacific has agreed to the above conditions placed on
the subject STA.  Should you have any additional questions regarding this
matter, please do not hestate to contact the undesigned.

Sincerely,

Todd B. Lantor
Steptoe & Johnson LLP
1330 Connecticut Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036-1795
(202) 429-6482

Counsel to Neptune Pacific License Corporation


